
MINUTES - BENSON CITY COUNCIL - SPECIAL MEETING 

JUNE 27,2011 

 

The meeting was called to order at 3:45 p.m. by Mayor Paul Kittelson. Members present: 

Paul Kittelson, Gary Landmark, and Bob Claussen. Members absent: Ben Hess and Sue FitzAlso 

present: Director of Finance Glen Pederson, Director of Public Works Elliot Nelson, Chief of 

Police Jim Crace and Police Sergeant Mike Jambor 

 

 Mayor Kittelson called upon Mike Jambor to come forward and then proceeded to 

administer the oath of office as the new City of Benson Chief of Police.  Former Police Chief 

Crace presented Chief Jambor with his new uniform insignias. 

 

 It was moved by Landmark, seconded by Claussen and carried unanimously to adjourn 

the meeting at 4:00 p.m. 

 

 


